
  

  
        

 

Dear Families, 

 

In Religion this half term we will study the topic - Prophecy and Promise. 

We will learn … 

• How the Holy Mass is in parts including the Penitential Rite, the Liturgy of the Word and the Liturgy of the 

Eucharist. 

• We will learn about the importance of the Holy Mass and that when we make our Holy Communion, this 

is the greatest gift Jesus gave to us.  

• About the prophet Isaiah’s message of Hope and how he encouraged people to always turn to God. 

• The Annunciation of Mary - the message to Joseph and how Mary completely trusted in God’s plan. 

• Advent - How we make special preparations to prepare for Christmas. 

 

Curriculum Planner   

Please see attached the Parent Curriculum Planner for Autumn Term 2. There will also be a copy on our class 

page, on the website.  Please do have a look on our class page to see what we have been getting up to last 

term and this week, I will update the page regularly.  

 

PE 

PE will continue to be on Tuesday and Friday this half term; children are to come to school in their PE kit on 

these days. Please no branded sportswear. On Friday this half term, the PE lesson will be delivered by the 

Manchester United Foundation coaches.  

 

Homework 

Maths Homework will again be sent home on a Friday this half term. Please ensure that your child hands it in by 

the following Wednesday, so that it can be marked. All homework should be presented to a high standard, 

completed only in pencil and handed in on time.  

 

Reading Files  

A reminder that Reading files should be brought to school every day. Every child is expected to read each 

night for a minimum of 15 minutes. This will be checked throughout the week. Please ensure that your child has 

read the book but also shown understanding of the text. Library books will be changed every Thursday. 

 

Times Tables  

By the end of Year 3, children should be able to recall and use multiplication and division facts for the 3, 4 and 

8 multiplication tables. (2, 5 & 10 in Year 2) Please encourage your child to practise these daily at home too. 

 

Handwriting Pack 

Every child brought home their handwriting pack before half term. Your child is to work through this in their own 

time and ensure that it is completed to a high standard. We will continue to work on this every day in class too.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Monday 
15 minutes reading (minimum)  

Tuesday 15 minutes reading (minimum) 

PE Day 

Wednesday 15 minutes reading (minimum) 

Homework to be handed in  

Thursday 15 minutes reading (minimum) 

Library Books are changed today 
Friday Maths Homework (to be handed in by the 

following Wednesday)  
PE Day 

 

 

Stone Age Educational Visit 

Date for your diary – Tuesday 25th March 2025, we will be going to Tatton Park for a Stone Age experience, 

more details to follow. 

 

We are looking forward to another great half term. Many thanks for your continued support. 

Mrs Ostmeier  


